
From: Florio, Michel Peter
Sent: 5/15/2012 6:24:55 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Annual Meeting remarks

Thanks, Brian - I think the reaction to Tony's recent statements has been very positive. His 
becoming more visible will be a great plus for the company! Mike

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 2:08 PM 
To: Florio, Michel Peter 
Subject: FW: Annual Meeting remarks

FYI

From: Frizzell, Roger
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 1:56 PM
To: Officers - All
Cc: Officers Assistants - All; All PGE Chiefs of Staff 
Subject: FYI: Annual Meeting remarks

All,

FYI. Attached are the prepared remarks by Tony and Chris from this morning’s Annual 
Meeting. Roger
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